
How to Join The Arc in Dickson County (DSDC) * 

 

1) Please submit the following information to Robyn Lampley (rlampley@dsdc.org): 

 

Name 

Address 

Email 

Phone 

 

2) $10 Membership Fee can be dropped off at DSDC offices / Robyn Lampley mailbox or paid 

online via the Donate tab:  https://dsdc.org/campaigns/the-arc-membership/ 

 

 

*NOTE: Complimentary Arc memberships have been given to all DSDC DSPs.   You should be receiving 

quarterly Connection newsletters from The Arc Tennessee.  Please contact Robyn Lampley, 

rlampley@dsdc.org, for more information. 
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